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January 19, 2016
David Heftich
Strata-X, INC,

1550 Larimer St., #266
Denver, Ca 80802

Re: High Volume Horizontal Hydraulic Fracturing Registration # HVHHE-00001

Mr. Hettich,

This letter is to notify you that per your request sent via email on November 23, 2015, the Department
accepts the voluntary withdrawal of Strata-X’s High Volume Horizontal Hydraulic Fracturing (HVHEF)
Registration. The effective date of the withdrawal is November 23, 2015 and your company’s status will
be updated on the Department website to reflect these changes.

Please be aware that should Strata-X wish to submit an FIVEEF Permit application in the future, they
must first file a new registration packet at least 30 days prior to applying for a permit.

Please email any questions or requests for assistance to: DNR.IHFHeln@partoer.illinois. sov.

Sincerely,

Douglas Shutt

Permitting & Technical Services Unit
(217) 782-3718
Doug.Shutt@illinois.gov
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